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Merry Christmas!

Another amazing year has flown past all too quickly. The holidays are upon us and our warehouses are a
little quieter as people take their breaks to spend time with family and friends.

From my family to yours, thank you for a great year. We wish you a Merry Christmas and a safe holiday
season!

Sincerely,

Stephen Peters
for the Peters Family and Bullseye Staff
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